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Foundation Phase Christmas Concerts 
 

Dear Parent/guardian, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Foundation 
Phase Christmas concerts will take place on the 
following dates: 

 
Monday 11th December (10:00am) 
Tuesday 12th December (2:00pm)* 

Costumes:  

Please could you provide your child with one of the 
following costumes. Each year group is taking 
responsibility for part of the story. Please choose 
one of the costumes from the boxes below.  

Costumes should be provided in a carrier bag, 

labelled clearly with their name.  

We kindly ask that costumes are brought into 
school by Wednesday 6th December.  

Reception Year 1 Year 2 

Inn Keeper 
Donkey 
Mary 
Joseph 

Shepherd 
Sheep 
Angel 

Wise man 
Star 
Camel  

 
*If you are attending the concert on Tuesday 12th December, you are 

able to take your child home after the concert if you wish, once they 
have changed. We will, of course,  keep them in school until the end of 
the school day if you’d prefer to collect at home time.  
  

Kind Regards, 
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